
   

 

 

 
APH Contractors Pty Ltd recognizes and accepts its legal obligation to prepare and implement Traffic Management 
Plans that ensure the Safety and Health of its employees and the public.  
 
APH Contractors outsources its Traffic Management requirements to an accredited professional contractor and all 
submitted and implemented Traffic Management is in accordance with Australian Standard AS 1742.3. 
 
Our commitment is based on the following principles: 
 

 Establishing appropriate traffic flow to surrounding property and business. 
 

 Establish procedures from which necessary traffic management works are undertaken in a cost effective 
and equitable manner.  
 

 Integration of the traffic management to minimize the impacts on the community and commercial 
vehicles on the community. 
 

 Ensure full consultation is undertaken when assessing traffic management issues.  
 

 All employees involved with implementation of the Traffic Management Plan, including Traffic Control 
must hold the appropriate qualification. 

 
This policy is issued to clearly indicate the attitude of the company with regards to the management of traffic.  
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